
Aaron A. Dean

Moss & Barnett is pleased to congratulate Aaron A. Dean, who 

was included in Minnesota Lawyer’s inaugural “The POWER 30: 

Real Estate and Construction Law” (June 28, 2021). Minnesota 

Lawyer interviewed respected attorneys and other leaders around 

the state, reviewed outcomes of significant cases, and consulted 

the archives of Minnesota Lawyer to select talented and influential 

honorees deserving of this recognition.

Congratulations to Aaron and our Construction Law team 

on this achievement!

  Aaron A. Dean Named to Minnesota Lawyer's 
"The Power 30: Real Estate and Construction Law"

We are pleased to announce that Midwest Real Estate News 

named Moss & Barnett among the top regional law firms for real 

estate in 2021. Each year, Midwest Real Estate News issues its 

“Best of the Best” edition, which ranks the industry’s top law firms 

from 14 Midwestern states. Selection is based on the number of 

real estate transactions that occurred in the previous year within 

those states.

Midwest Real Estate News Lists Moss & Barnett Among 
Top Law Firms for Real Estate in 2021

-	Tim Gustin, Chair, Moss & Barnett Real Estate Group

“We are honored to be recognized by Midwest Real Estate 
	 News as one of the leading real estate law firms in the 
	 Midwest. We are grateful for the many relationships that 
	 provide us with the opportunity to work on challenging 
	 and exciting transactions throughout the region. ”
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